
 
 

 
 

 

March 17, 2020 

 

Katy Smyser 

Senior Producer, Investigations 

NBC5 and Telemundo Chicago 

 

VIA EMAIL – katy.smyser@nbcuni.com 
 
 
Re:  FOIA Request Dated March 9, 2020 and received March 10, 2020 
 
Subject:  A request for completion of a survey on issues concerning potential local cases of Coronavirus. 
 
 
Dear Ms. Smyser: 
 
This letter will serve as Oswego Community Unit School District 308’s response to your March 9, 2020 request under 
the Freedom of Information Act (5 ILCS 140/1 et seq.), in which you asked for the above referenced information.   The 
survey was shared with district representatives who are addressing the public health response.  
 
To promote district transparency and assist others who may have a similar question, this responsive document will 
be posted online on the district’s website. To access it, go to www.sd308.org  and select Our District > Freedom of 
Information Act Request > FOIA Request Responses, then select FOIA ID #20-16. 
 

 
Please let me know if you have additional questions. Thank you. 
 
 
 
 

Mary Anne Buckley 
 
Mary Anne Buckley  
Freedom of Information Officer 
 
 

http://www.sd308.org/

